
September 13, 2022  Dear Parents,   There are many stories in the bible where God is where life happens. For example, Jesus is at a wedding in Cana and at the request of his mother, changes water into wine. While his disciples are fishing unsuccessfully, Jesus tells them to throw their nets on the other side and they suddenly catch a bumper crop. Jesus was just walking and felt a tug on his garment. He healed the woman of her bleeding in an instant because of her great faith. In all these examples, Jesus encounters people in the ordinariness of life. Where have you met God today? At work, on a walk, in a meeting, on the sidelines at a ball game? Life happens and God is there to guide, to inspire, to delight us and delight in us. Where has life taken you today and how has God been a part of it?   
Coming Up in PSR  

• Safe Touch – The Safe Touch program mandated by the Archdiocese will be presented this Monday, September 19th at PSR. Mrs. Sue Baumgartner, our Safe Touch facilitator, will present this material to the children.  
• PSR Mass – Monday, September 26th at 4:30 and 6:15. All parents are invited to attend this celebration of St. Catherine Laboure. Our 7th grade will lead us in this celebration.  

Parish Activities  
• Any gently used or new tennis shoes are being collected this Monday, September 19th at PSR. The shoes collected will be donated to the “Got Sneakers” program who refurbish and resell to low-income families.   
• The weekend of September 24/25 our parish will celebrate the Feast of St. Vincent de Paul. Join us at church in your favorite SCL gear, pick up a meal-a-month bag and return the following weekend with your donation to the food pantry at St. Vincent de Paul parish in downtown St. Louis. The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a BBQ from 10am-7pm – Join in the celebration!  

Opportunities Offered  Just a follow-up on some opportunities offered.   
• Altar Server: If your child would like to be an altar server at Mass, please contact Deacon Tim Woods at tjwoods60@hotmail.com  
• Choir – If your child in grades 3-8 is interested in singing in our parish children’s choir, please contact Linda DiFranco at songkeys@yahoo.com  
• Participate in the 9th annual run/walk sponsored by DePaul USA to support St. Louisans experiencing homelessness. Additional information is on our website and in the bulletin.  
• Save the Date for our Advent by Candlelight evening, Sunday, November 20th. Check the website and bulletin for details.  
• FIAT – Family Inclusion Advocacy Team is meeting tonight from 7:30-9:00 in the Fr. Jim Cormack Parish Center.  Don’t be left out! Get involved today! Have a great week,  

 

Peggy and Sue 


